
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February Newsletter 
Umlagh, Carrigart, Co.Donegal 

074 91 55132                                     

carrigartns@gmail.com 

www.carrigartns.ie  

COVID 19 REMINDERS 

 

 Thank you for your co-operation 

with school practices in relation 

to Covid. 

 Please continue to keep your 

child at home if they have any 

symptoms of Covid. 

 

Arrival & Departure Times 

 Children can arrive at the 

school from 9.10am onwards. 

 Children going home on the 

bus will leave the school at 

2.50pm. 

 From Monday 28th February 

(after the mid-term break) all 

children can be collected 

from the school gate at 3pm.  
 

Please find attached a reviewed Data Protection Policy.  If you have 

any suggestions to make on the policy, please email the school by 

Wednesday 23rd of February. 

mailto:carrigartns@gmail.com
http://www.carrigartns@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Siopa na Scoile 
Béidh Siopa na Scoile ar oscailt ón 1ú Márta.  Béidh rang a 

sé ag obair sa siopa agus béidh peann luaidhe, peann, 

scriosáin de gach sort ar díol.  Achan Aoine béidh na páistí 

abalta milseáin a cheannach ar chostas 50c.  

The school shop will be opening on March 1st.  6th class 

children will be running the shop and will be helping the 

children to carry out their transactions as Gaeilge.  

Stationary such as pencils, erasers, sharpeners, pens and 

rulers will be for sale.  Each Friday the children can buy a 

small treat from the shop for 50c. 

  

Healthy Eating 

We follow a healthy eating code in the school.  We are now 

allowing the children to purchase or take in a small treat on a 

Friday.  Aside from this small treat, juices, sugary yogurts, or 

treats are not permitted during the week.  Every child has 

access to water in their classroom and no juice should be taken 

into school.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Road Safety Reminders 

Please accompany your child to the school gate every day 

at the crossing point. Children should not be crossing by 

themselves. 

We have a number of families using the accessibility 

spaces outside the school gate and buses are also coming 

and going.  

 

After a recent meeting on road safety issues in Carrigart a 

group of residents are carrying out a petition.  Each family 

will receive the petition and are encouraged to get as 

many signatures as possible to help provide safe crossing 

facilities. 



Mid-Term 

The school is closed on Thursday 24th & Friday 

25th. 

St. Patrick’s W’end 

The school will be closed on Thursday 17th & 

Friday 18th of March. 

Easter Holidays 

The school will be closed from Monday 11th 

April until Friday 22nd. 

Whole School Training Day 

The school will be closed on Monday 25th 

April to facilitate staff training. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Pancake Tuesday 

Pancake Tuesday will take 

place on Tuesday 1st of 

March. The Crepe house are 

visiting our school! Each child 

can buy pancakes with 

various toppings for €2.  

The Crepe house are 

donating all the ingredients 

and will be cooking the 

pancakes fresh that day at 

the school. All money raised 

is being donated to Ellie’s 

Wish to Walk. 

There will be a no-uniform 

day for the children that 

day also. 

Parents & siblings can 

purchase pancakes from the 

Crepe van that day from 

2pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


